## A Fair Day on the Fairway

n July 19, Milwaukee NARI members took to the Green at Ironwood Gold Course in Sussex for the annual NARI Foundation Golf Outing. Storm clouds were heavily threatening early, but by tee-off time, Shotgun play began under a clear blue sky. The mid-summer day warmed up perfectly for a relaxing round of fund-raising.

The Starr Group contributed to the event by again sponsoring the dinner and a hole this year. Set up on 7 Meath, the Par 3 hole had a slight uphill distance of 144. Golfers were greeted by two members of The Starr Group staff who handed out complimentary Golf Kits consisting of hand wipes, aspirin, ibuprofen, bee sting wipes and personal toilet paper rolls. The bee sting wipes came in handy for one golfer, though we have nothing to report about the TP!

Golfers waiting to play through had the opportunity to spin a prize wheel to win other items such as golf gloves, balls, tees, Starr Group backpacks and puzzles, or the ever popular Rubber Ducky.

It was great to see many of our old friends play through, and we were introduced to many new NARI members as well. The day allows to interact with our customers in a more casual setting. Many positive comments were made about service from **The Starr Group** and **Frankenmuth Insurance**, co-sponsor of our program which benefits the



Milwaukee/NARI Foundation. Questions and concerns were raised as well. All feedback from the community is welcomed as it helps us become better stewards for insurance protection.

After the day on the course, players gathered in the Party Barn behind the Clubhouse for the Silent Auction and raffles. Awards were given for various feats as longest drive and putt. A foursome from The Starr Group won trophies for lowest overall score. Congratulations to Commercial Insurance Counselor Mark Pohlman and Commercial Account Executive Brendt Johannsen and their golf partners Dan Stuck and Mike Quartana.

Following the dinner catered by Bunzel's Meat Market, Tim Starr -- President and CEO

The Starr Group presented the "Great Big Check" at the Golf Outing. Left to Right: Brendt Johannsen, Tim Starr (President and CEO), Mark Pohlman and Nick Starr.

of The Starr Group
-- made the annual
"Great Big Check"
presentation. The
first two quarters of
2017 produced a return of \$21,716.04
to the Foundation.

Total donations to date: \$128,247.28! Made possible through partnership with Frankenmuth Insurance, The Starr Group is able to return a portion of NARI members' premiums to the NARI Foundation for scholarships to further the proliferation of the skilled trades, construction and landscaping industries.

Learn how your business can contribute to the training of the next generation of employees, call The Starr Group 414-421-3800 today. We sincerely hope to increase the number of NARI Members contributing to this worthwhile program.

The Starr Group is a member of Milwaukee NARI and the recipient of the 2017 BBB Torch Award for Ethics. It is an honor working with the Foundation and all Milwaukee NARI members.

Look at what **120** of **you** have accomplished with The Starr Group insurance program for NARI members!

We are proud to partner with Milwaukee/NARI Members and have the opportunity to support the future members of your organization through the Milwaukee/NARI Foundation.



For information on how YOU can contribute to this worthwhile program, contact The Starr Group today!

414-421-3800

\$128,247



5005 Loomis Road, Greenfield, WI 53220 www. StarrGroup.com Follow us on Social Media!



Thank you for your participation - it does make a difference!